Brimley Area Schools

7134 S. M-221 Brimley, MI 49715

Elementary High School Business Office Phone 906-248-3217 906-248-3218 906-248-3219 Fax 906-248-5594 906-248-5339 906-248-3220

January 8, 2021

RE: Update

Dear Brimley Area Schools Family:

Happy New Year!!!

As I write this letter it is one of the most beautiful days thus far in 2021. The sun is shining, and the sky is brilliant blue, not a normal January day for our region. Please make sure to get out and enjoy this weather.

I am pleased to announce that at the Special Board Meeting held last evening, the Board of Education voted in favor of a return to face-to-face instruction beginning on Monday, January 11th, with a continuation of the remote learning day on Fridays. We are very excited to have our students back in the building. Please remember to pack all school supplies, books, computers, etc., and bring them to school on Monday.

We will continue to employ all mitigation strategies necessary to keep our school community as safe as possible. Please help us by keeping children home if they are ill, running a fever, coughing, etc. Further, we will continue to watch the local data that is provided by the Chippewa County Health Department and post any necessary updates for our school community.

Thank you again for all you have done to assist your children with their education as we continue to navigate this pandemic. Please remember, we are in this together and together we will triumph! Enjoy the weekend.

Respectfully,

Brian Reattoir, Ed.S.

Superintendent